
August 25, 1986

Dear Howard;

Igreatly appreciate your vigorous and enthusiastic
efforts on behalf of the South Africa resolution before
the House earlier this month.

Although it failed to get the two-thirds we had
hoped, I'm encouraged by the positive response we did
get, and thank you for your part in securing that
response .

Warm personal regards.

Sincerely,

Geo. W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress

The Honorable Howard Wolpe
1527 Longworth H.0.8.
Washington, D,C. 20515
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